
Thank you!

I would like to pass along a huge thank for letting me be a part of

your children's lives these past years. Five years is a long time to

spend with a group of people and I will be forever grateful to the

students, their families, and the staff for making my time here so

enjoyable and full of laughter. From the bottom of my heart, I will

miss your children, they are lovely little humans! Thank you to all

who have left me gifts, cards and kind words. You can hardly see

my desk for all the beautiful flowers! The Brooklyn staff is a head

above the rest so I am leaving you in good hands. Have a wonderful

summer, Mrs. Appelbe.

First Day Back

The first day back will be Wed, September 3 - 8:35-11:45. Students will spend the morning in their

old class and new class placements will be sent out that evening after they've accounted for any

changes in enrolment.

Upcoming Events



Summer Holidays!

Brooklyn Elementary

Email: brooklyn@sd71.bc.ca

Website: https://www.comoxvalleyschools.ca/brooklyn-

elementary/

Phone: 250-339-2232
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